
 

Maintenance Department – IFB – Garbage Collection 

The Patrick County School Board is accepting written bids from interested parties to provide garbage 

collection services for the school division. Bid packet information may be picked up at the Maintenance 

office located at 117 Via Avenue, Stuart, Virginia. Sealed bids are due Tuesday, June 4, 2024 by 10:30 

a.m. (local time) at this same location. For further information, contact Chad Haynes, Director of 

Maintenance at 276-694-6984. 

 

 


